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Coronavirus: in-school learning approach – template letter
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Dear parents/carers,

This period has been challenging for everyone, and we hope you’re all adjusting well in these difficult circumstances.
We wanted to get in touch with all our parents/carers whose children are still in school to explain our approach to learning and how we’re keeping everyone safe.

Our amazing staff have been working hard to make sure we can continue to provide education for your children while in school. Our current learning approach is:

Explain:
· What work you’re setting and how it relates to the curriculum pupils would be learning if your school was still fully open
· Any other activities pupils will be taking part in
· Who will be supervising their work, including details of any rota you’ve got in place

If your approach is going to change in the coming weeks, explain that here. You may also wish to include some information about your school’s plans for the Easter holiday.
We hope you can understand that we can’t deliver the same sort of education we do when the school is fully open, but your children won’t miss out by being in school at the moment. We’ve tried to keep everyone’s workloads – both pupils coming into school and those learning at home – comparable, appropriate and realistic during this turbulent period.
Please don’t worry about your children getting behind with learning. Everyone’s in the same boat, and when things get back to normal we’ll make sure we get everyone back on track.
To keep pupils and staff safe, we’re:

Explain:

· Any social distancing measures you’ve put in place, such as sitting pupils apart

· How you’re cleaning the school regularly

· Which members of staff you have available, such as first aiders and DSLs
If we feel we can’t keep pupils safe, such as if we have staff shortages, we’ll work with the local authority to find a suitable alternative school for your children to attend. We’ll make you aware if this is the case as soon as possible, and let you know about any transport arrangements set up to help your children get there.
As a reminder – if you, your child or anyone you live with has the following symptoms you must follow guidance to stay at home:

· A new, continuous cough, and/or 

· A high temperature

If your child is sick or needs to self-isolate, please report this to us by [insert details of how to report sickness absence].
If you have any concerns or you need any other support from the school, please let us know by [insert contact method here – you might ask them to contact their class teacher or a member of the SLT].

We’re extremely grateful for all the support we’ve received so far from the school community.

Kind regards,
[Sign off]
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